
Lathrup Village Police Department 
27400 Southfield Road 

Lathrup Village MI, 48076 

248-557-3600 

 

 
TO:  Michael Greene 

FROM:  Chief McKee 

REASON:  Axon Taser Contract 

DATE:  August 19, 2024 

 

 

The Police Department is requesting approval for the purchase of 10- new tasers for the agency.  The purchase 

of the new tasers will replace the existing 10 tasers that have reached the end of their life cycle.  The contract 

will be divided into equal annual payments of $9,223.20 for a total of 5 years with a total expenditure of 

$46,110.00.  It is extremely important for officers to have the ability to deploy a less than lethal option when 

dealing with a subject that is combative and resisting arrest.  Having he ability to deploy a taser when necessary 

reduces injuries to the subject and the officers involved.   


